July 22,2010

David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.0. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

BY EMAIL to records@utc.wa.gov

Re: Docket No. UE-100849; Joint Comments of Renewable
Northwest Project, NW Energy Coalition, Climate
Solutions, Cascade Chapter of the Sierra Club, and
Washington Environmental Council (July 22, 2010)

Dear Mr. Danner,

[ am submitting the attached Joint Comments of Renewable Northwest Project,
NW Energy Coalition, Climate Solutions, Cascade Chapter of the Sierra Club, and
Washington Environmental Council along with Exhibit A and Exhibit B to those
Joint Comments, in Docket No. UE-100849 (Inquiry on Regulatory Treatment for
Renewable Energy Resources). Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Al

Nancy Hirsh

Policy Director, NW Energy Coalition
811 1st Avenue, #305

Seattle, WA 98104

(206) 621-0094



